
 

2023 Broadway Construction -- Water Main Update 
Update #3, November 7, 2023 

Dear Aurora Downtown Property and Business Owners, 

 

Please note that two crews continue to work on the Broadway construction in order to provide efficiencies to the progress 

of this work.  The “first” crew will continue to work south towards the E. Benton intersection this week.  Some progress for 

this crew was slowed last week at the Downer intersection due to bedrock removal and utility crossings. 

The second crew will focus on the intersection at Downer working both the east and west legs this week. 

The north block (E. Galena to E. New York) is currently in the testing phase with the goal to begin switching the services to 

the new water main near the end of this week. 

 

For technical questions, please contact Kurt Muth, Engineer Coordinator for the City of Aurora at 630-701-4125 or 

MuthK@aurora.il.us.  Please visit our Website for updates. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Tina de Chaud, Email: Tina@auroradowntown.org 
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